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From the editor: The Treasure Coast Compass is moving to a quarterly newsletter. Next edition 
will include all the juicy columns that you enjoyed in the last. However, we want to keep you in 
the loop, so this smaller news flyer The Treasure Coast Windsock will be sent out monthly.  

Went Missed? No Problem. 
At our October monthly meeting we met up at Stuart Jet Center and had multiple members join in 
virtually. Some things you might be interested in:  
 
Girls Scouts in Aviation Day Camp will be held virtually in January 2021. All educational videos have 
been submitted, but if you want to volunteer to help virtually on the day of the event, please 
contact Kaye. In addition, if you have any ideas or donations for goodie-bag give-away items for 
future in-person Girl Scout Aviation Camps also contact Kaye. 
 
It was voted on in the meeting to make chapter dues mandatory. They are $20 per year. Due date 
is TBD. Dues can only be used toward educational events. If you want to be a part of our chapter 
and do not have the funding for dues sponsorship is readily available. 
 
Looking for opportunities to be more involved in the chapter? Volunteer to be a part of a comittee. 
Kaye is looking for help with Girl Scout Aviation Camps, email her at kebelt@msn.com to volunteer. 
Maren can use help with outreach and social events, maren.graben@gmail.com . Sarah needs 
content for newsletters, email her at wendt2thestore@gmail.com with articles or aviation event 
write-ups. Jess can use volunteers for scholarship and mentoring programs, jesstmeier@gmail.com    

Witches Fly-In 

On Halloween the Paradise Coast 
Chapter of the Ninety-Nines 
hosted the annual Witches Fly-In 
at Sebring Regional Airport. It was 
a success even with the marginal 
VFR skies that loomed over that 
spooky day. There were about 
forty-five witches and warlocks 
who flew in or drove in on their 
gasoline powered broomsticks. 
They came from far and wide to enjoy great company, catch up with 
old friends, and make new ones over lunch. Of the attendees, our 
very own Treasure Coast Chapter had a showing of about eight 
witches and warlocks fly in. We must also commend those from our 
chapter who utilized great aeronautical decision making based on 
their personal flying minimums. Some of our chapter members made 
the best out of a marginal weather situation that they did not feel 
comfortable flying in and had brunch at First Watch (or should I say 
First Witch) in Stuart. It was a great day for all. We cannot wait for 
next year.  
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You Had Me at Bahamas!! 
Did I get your attention? Let’s fly to the Bahamas! 
 
We have many exciting things planned and I’d like to write about a future event in the works. Who 
wants to fly to the Bahamas?! I have been in touch with Terry Carbonell, a 99s member and 
Bahamian Ambassador, and the Bahamian Office of Tourism. They are putting together an 
adventure for us in February of 2021. I want to speak of it now so that we all have time to prepare. 
We may need to request vacation time or time off from work, arrange kid/pet sitters, get customs 
stickers for personal airplanes, or get checked out in a rental. 
 
We will have a Bahamian themed meeting followed by a flight over to Freeport. I am hoping to 
have the meeting February 6th and the flight over will be February 11th-15th, 2021. Terry 
Carbonell will give a seminar/briefing on Flying to the Bahamas at the meeting and get us ready for 
the trip. They have arranged hotel discounts for us and discounted airfare on Bahamas Air for those 
that can’t fly themselves but want to join the fun! We may try island hopping once over there. 
 
There are still details to work out, but I wanted to get everyone thinking about going and at least 
setting the time aside to be able to take the trip. 
 
Who is in? I’m very excited for this! It will be a grand adventure! 

Written by: Evelyn Galus 

Air-Mark Your Calendars! 
TC 99s Events FL Aviation Events 

(click on the event title to link you 
to the event website for details) 

November 

• 7th: Banyan Pilot Shop & Lunch • 7th - 8th: Stuart Air Show 
• 21st - 22nd: Fort Lauderdale Air Show  

December 

• 11th: Cookie Exchange/ Cookies for ATC – 
at Jess Meier’s house 

• 15th: Tower Visits/ Cookie Delivery (PBI, 
KSUA, KLNA, KFPR) 

• Nov 30th - Dec 10th: Caribbean Air Rally 
• 4th - 5th: SUN 'n FUN Holiday Flying 

Festival and Car Show @ KLAL 

January 2021 

• Girl Scouts in Aviation Day Virtual Camp  • 28th – 30th:  DeLand Sport Aviation 
Showcase 

Let us mark them for you! Click here to sync our events calendar with your calendar.  
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